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The most recent years were signed by several sweeping measures in the life of addicts and the homeless in Rotterdam. In September 2005 the tolerance zone for prostitution ditched, in January 2006 a central homeless counter became effective and in the beginning of 2007 the Paulus Church (day and night shelter for homeless people and drug consumption room) was closed and split up. All these measures have to improve the livability in the city as well as the livability of the prostitutes, homeless and addicts. 

These measures can be seen as the continuation and addition of an earlier set-in policy to curb the drug nuisance and to increase the safety on the streets. To obtain a good understanding of the situation of the recent Rotterdam drug policy, it will be good to have a short look at the history of the last decade.

First we will describe the current (2006) Rotterdam street image in this report. We spoke with communication point for drugs nuisance, social workers in the low threshold programs, and organizations of interest (Junky Foundation and Movers). Secondly we illustrate an overview of the development of the Rotterdam drug policy has gone through the last decade. On base of the notes, research reports, policy pieces and other documents we describe which measures the city has taken to manage the drug problems. 

It appears that Rotterdam citizens are beginning to yield a profit of a decade municipal efforts to reduce drug nuisance and to increase safety on the street.

This abstract is part of the European study of six cities (this is the city report of Rotterdam) for which Irmgard Eisenbach Stangl is project leader.
